
BUILDING A BRIGHT FUTURE
We need your support. � 

Together, we can complete this community icon.



The Final Drive
The new TGC clubhouse is a beacon of hope for the region – 
a place to make new and enduring memories and a source 
of economic development.  

Additionally:

	▶ The restaurant will be a well-appointed and comfortable 
setting to meet with loved ones, friends, and business 
clients during special events. 

	▶ For children participating in the First Tee initiative, it will 
be the hub of activities that teach honor, discipline, goal 
setting, patience, and wellness.

	▶ The clubhouse will be an amazing community meeting 
place.

	▶ Expanded capabilities will be a gateway to growth, 
creating additional demand for lodging and enticing 
visitors to stay longer, come back, or live in the area.

Lawn & Tent Pavilion	
A picturesque event area for entertaining clients, 
guests, and family members. This open air space 
overlooks the beautifully renovated golf course, 
allowing guests to take in the view while dining 
or entertaining.

Kitchen Equipment	
A world class dining experience begins with 
exceptional food. To provide both casual and fine 
dining, our kitchen requires cooking, storage, 
preparation and serving facilities to meet the 
needs of the entire community. 

Dining room ceiling soundproofing	
Soundproofing will ensure a comfortable 
environment for meetings and conversations when 
dining.

Hardscape	
The TGC clubhouse certificate of occupancy depends 
on building retaining walls and steps and placing 
boulders that will support the landscape to manage 
stormwater flow and runoff. 

Upper Parking Lot Finishing Work	
In order to both improve access to people with 
disabilities and comply with ADA requirements, 
a top paving coat is needed.

Bar Finishing & Equipment	
In order to service golfing patrons and their guests, 
the lower bar requires finishing and equipment. 

Golf Cart Start - Return Building	
This starting location will be used by golfing 
patrons and our golf professional to streamline 
golf operations. 

Landscape and Plantings	 
Complete landscaping to manage water retention 
and create a beautiful environment. 



Turning Tragedy into Triumph

The loss of the historic clubhouse came amid a massive investment in the course. 
The Ticonderoga Golf Corporation and a group of dedicated community members 
have been unwavering in their commitment to rebuild. 

How to donate
Mail: 
Ticonderoga Revitalization Alliance, CFO� 
Pat Ida� 
P.O. Box 247� 
Ticonderoga, NY 12883

Online: 
Instructions for stock or online donations, please visit: 
www.ticonderogagolfcourse.com/how-to-donate

In Person: 
Pat Ida 
�15 Montcalm Street 
�Ticonderoga NY 12883� 
(518) 585-6530

An Investment in the Community

Your contribution to the TGC Clubhouse Rebuild is an investment in the future of 
Ticonderoga. When complete, the economic contribution of TGC will grow, and 
a percentage of proceeds from the course will be reinvested in other community 
projects. 

We Request Your Help

As the Ticonderoga Golf Course and Clubhouse near completion, we need your 
support to finish this beloved community icon.  You contribution is needed to close 
the $800K completion gap.  Upon completion, the clubhouse will be a sense of 
pride and will provide economic and social benefits to the Northern Lake George 
area for years to come. 


